
Silver Bells, Silver Bells 
Representing this joyous time of year and the  

 Celebration of Columbia Chapters 25th Anniversary  
 

Please join your colleagues to help celebrate at the 
2009 Columbia Chapter Holiday Party 

 

Who is invited?  All regular and associate members of the Columbia 
Chapter of the National Institute of Governmental 
Purchasing 

 
When is it?  Thursday, December 03, 2009 11:30 to 2:00 
 
Where is it?  The Chart House Restaurant 
   5700 SW Terwilliger Blvd, Portland OR 97239 
 
Mark your calendars and be sure to join your purchasing friends for some 
holiday cheer, good food, networking, and friendly competition at the 
silent auction on December 03, 2009. 
 
The silent auction is always a lot of fun and we need your help to make it 
successful.  The Chapter provides some silent auction items, but we rely on 
members to donations for true success.  Past silent auction items have 
included gift cards; holiday décor items; cookies; gift baskets, wine, and a 
cordless drill.  Proceeds from the silent auction fund scholarships to help 
members who wish to attend Forum.  Contact Suzi Fulcher at 503.846.8734 
or suzi_fulcher@co.washington.or.us if you or your agency, have items that 
you would like to donate to the silent auction.   
 
The Chapter will also be accepting donations of new unwrapped toys for 
the Sunshine Division and again this year, we will be collecting food 
donations to help out the Oregon Food Bank. 

 
Here is your holiday to do list, be sure to check it twice: 
         -  Mark your Calendar for the lunch on December 3rd 
        -  Let Suzi know if you have a silent auction item 

   -  Get a toy for the Sunshine Division 
   -  And/Or get a food item for the Oregon Food Bank 
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